January 2, 1954

Norman L. Maguire
2L Manle otreet NE
Aalbugnercue, New Mexico

Dear ¥Mr, Ma uire:

1l av very nle-ced to verifly your renort of our
regular broadczst of lNovember 1lth and the foot-
ball g2me, as besing correct,

This letter is from tre firrthest vnoint that we
have received from a regular brozsdc-st. .e
one from California vwhen we cigcned on at L :l

and before tne Celiforniz station wert on the air.
Thenking wvou very much and hope you hezr usg again,

Qur regular frecuvency creck ic every second Thursdsy
morning at 12:15 - 12:50.

Wicking vou the best DXing and a Hap)y Nev Year,
cincerely,

Aot S

Lloyd L. Wilson
Chief Engineer.




